
 

COMMUNITY SERVICES                                                                 P.O. Box 520, Pleasanton, CA 94566-0802 

 

March 31, 2011  
 
 
 
Dear Shane, 
 
I wanted to let you know that we thoroughly enjoyed presenting the “Queen of Bingo” as part of 
our Inaugural Season at the Firehouse Arts Center in Pleasanton, CA in February 2011.  Our 
audiences loved it!  It was a “real hoot!”  The word of mouth really kicked in, so that our final 
performance was all but sold out.   
 
From the booking process to the final curtain, I really appreciated your willingness to work with 
us.  And your advice and initiative in marketing and promotion were greatly appreciated. 
 
You and Rowan were so easy to work with; very “low maintenance;” just a presenter’s dream.   
 
I do wish you continued success with the show.  I know there are Bingo players all across the 
country that would love to see the show.  And you are right, it’s more than just a play about 
Bingo, it’s really a touching show with great acting! 
 
All the best, 
 
 
Robert Vogt 
Firehouse Arts Center 
City of Pleasanton 
P.O Box 520 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 
 


